March 9 Conferences

February 16, 2017
Dear Sangster Families

Conferences are quickly approaching on Thursday March 9. It is a full teaching day, so

conferences will begin after school and continue into the evening. Most teachers are
providing three-way or student-led conferences, so the children will need to come to the

meeting in order to show you their accomplishments. Please see below for details.

Please be aware that different teachers may structure the time differently, but they will

communicate that to you themselves.

Thursday March 9, 2017

3:30- 4:30 (parent/student arrival times)....classrooms close at 5:00
5:00- 5:30- Staff dinner break

5:30- 6:30 (parent/student arrival times)... conferences close at 7:00

** The trade for teacher time for these conferences will be the April 12, early dismissal day

(dismissal at 11:53 on that day).

We'll look forward to seeing you for these conferences, and we hope that everyone attends.

The children are always proud to show their work and to demonstrate their confidence.
Maureen Lauren

Principal, Sangster Elementary School



